
Hi Parents,  

We know many of you experienced delays getting to and from camp today—thank you for 
your patience. Unfortunately, MDOT’s M-139 repaving project has created significant traƯic 
issues in Berrien Springs during our camp week. 

To avoid delays, especially if you're coming from the north (St. Joseph, Stevensville, or 
Benton Harbor), we recommend the following alternate route: 

脥 Take Sodus Parkway east toward Pipestone Road 

脥 Follow Pipestone Road into Eau Claire 

脥 From Eau Claire, take either Hochberger Road or Linn Street south to reach Five Pines in 
Berrien Center 

This route bypasses the construction zone in Berrien Springs and should oƯer a much 
smoother drive. 

 굗굙굘 6597 Smith Road, Berrien Center, Michigan 49102  

Thanks again for your flexibility—we’re excited for a great week at camp! 

 

 
If you are coming from south county, please stick to M-140 and avoid M-139!  

 


